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ABOUT US AT GGHMS.

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is committed to promoting a diverse business
district while maintaining our neighborhood's historical character. We encourage
innovative and creative techniques to foster economic development that enriches
the lives of business owners, employees and residents of our community.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Bob Thompson (Chairman), Bertram Alleyne, Murphy Gregory, John Linehan, Lynda Blake, Robert
Hector, KarenLyn Bunch (Vice Chair), Sis. Virginia Morrison, Roberta Young, Ed Gaskin (Executive
Director), Eddie Jenkins (Secretary), Andre Barbour (Treasurer), Eric Straughter, Bruce Bickerstaff
and new board member Pamella Gonclaves.

Want to know what is going on in Greater Grove Hall? Visit www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

THIS MONTH'S FEATURED BUSINESS.

Rose's Hair Design
Full Service Hair and Beauty Salon

622 Blue Hill Ave, Dorchester, MA 02121

PHONE:
(617) 282 - 4500

STORE HOURS:
Tues - Sat    9:00 am - 6:00 pm 

  
 

Rose's Hair Design, A Unisex salon that offers a relaxing and welcoming environment that
is both modern and chic. Our trained stylists have a passion for what they do and make
every decision with the guests needs in mind. Your satisfaction is our number one
priority, and we try to completely accommodate all of your needs in an atmosphere of
innovation and excellence. Without our clients, we could not live out our passion. We offer
a multi-faceted service menu and wide range of products that allow us to meet the
individual needs of every guest. 

OUR SERVICES INCLUDE:

HAIR EXTENSIONS, (SEW-IN HAIR WEAVES), WIGS, HAIR STYLING, HAIR CUTS, HAIR
COLOR, NATURAL HAIR STYLES & HAIR TREATMENTS. 



UPCOMING EVENTS
*NATIONAL SMALL BUSINESS WEEK: Honor a Massachusetts Business You LOVE! 
 Thursday, May 1st - May 6th. (Deadline for submitting nominations is January 11th, 2016)

*BOSTON IMPACT INITIATIVE LOCAL ECONOMY SALON 
 Tuesday, December 8th from 4:30 PM to 6:30 PM 
 Old Oak Dojo located at 14 Chestnut Place, Jamaica Plain, MA 





Every year since 1963, the President of the United States has issued a proclamation announcing
National Small Business Week, which recognizes the critical contributions of America's
entrepreneurs and small business owners.

As part of National Small Business Week (May 1-6, 2016), the U.S. Small Business
Administration takes the opportunity to highlight the impact of outstanding entrepreneurs, small
business owners, and others from all 50 states and U.S. territories. Every day, they're working to grow
small businesses, create 21st century jobs, drive innovation, and increase America's global
competitiveness.

"Help us identify the job-creators, risk-takers and community-builders who deserve public recognition
for being small business champions," said Massachusetts District Director Robert H. Nelson. "This
is an opportunity for a banker, a chamber of commerce, a community organization, or an individual to
promote a business, a client or even an employee that is having success." 
The Massachusetts District Office will recognize honorees in the following categories: 

2016 National Small Business Person of the Year
Exporter of the Year
The Jeffrey Butland Family-Owned Business Award
Women-Owned Small Business Award
Veteran-Owned Small Business Award
Minority-Owned Small Business Award
Microenterprise of the Year
Manufacturer of the Year
Financial Services Champion

The deadline for submitting nominations is January 11, 2016.  The nomination form and eligibility
guidelines are available for download HERE.

 
GREATER GROVE HALL MAIN STREETS IN THE NEWS!

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhoUPxcLyFcvvGHvRXwHYWOQV8fXg9ijXBlMRfgUaVcn5kWPjdSmvRTZEWATIXFXO7Uv4HuvvsIa6yUksPN-Eeh5Yq0RYrhlYc70twdrk2RgaVTKZ2_K3mdA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhXcMkfk17MfOkbA5KXB-EunZDr7H4_NEOdEbHLYwT3sPZTrdBxHfrJ2yLYhj6ZNT1h-_P91ZSD5meZWGc16FCt1-QT1zHn9itwcTAAhvbQhXsWFqprab9IPnKg3vBro8Hhun8-6BedeppsIVt2Ahbe98RHM_ZXn6TKjiBZgh3xjCVUtqZuKl1KyDBZV84hKqz2XXoJzAjQErI466SPKizhMp_o8W2hWzmmgIla9AWZVmcFIPpVdu-wqhz5jbg9Y8w-IiFqGdLfVgaLHrgQvjHK83wQH37lz36n8lMn3UGqfw_kSigCLb7SW_xkzaz63GolpbZPr_pZ3Yuw9yhD_aHX10f3eYE_Vl8-lV4GTuQ6ZzZC3hxG1tZs-Xz6rfTEsGMU6SDq6TkJgu2RtlLhQfNiMbKBrmiXeq0nMOuwegNbDfgCRbf1TJwV_B3zP9NtSHj6gwzIWrGeNNzlOh6kHrZb20kYcmtfp0WDUaAoBKYRoBncUmLpH1HuQdb2WY4lv78FZm0cFoxgIALbtcbmB-NKXlljz9oQLLnz0IiubPi70UkuCWZIfITaPd4_Iarr7WuouIBAg8oMwKsbLOqo4vYwn0CPjAde557rVxnrMvumu13n5iSwEFI6NQrrjlPuiaD&c=&ch=


"The Greater Grove Hall Main Streets made the front page of the Bay State
Banner when the mayor came to Grove Hall as part of his '5 on Main'
promotion." 

The mayor challenged City of Boston residents to buy five of their holiday gifts in a main street district.
In the photo, Mayor Walsh is shopping in Grove Hall as part of the 5 on Main program. Lynda Blake
board member of Greater Grove Hall Main Streets is pictured in the foreground and Executive
Director Ed Gaskin is pictured in the background.

The mayor also inspected some of the transformation that has
taken place in Grove Hall since he has come to office. Mayor
Walsh stood in front of the largest "ReStore" project in the city,
which has made a major impact in the Grove Hall business
district. Part of the transformation includes replacing street lights,
planting trees, adding trash cans, and fixing the sidewalks. Grove
Hall is also one of the locations for the mayor's Drive Boston car
share program.

READ ARTICLE HERE   ARTICLE CONTINUED p1 ARTICLE CONTINUED p2

"Greater Grove Hall Main Streets board member Bruce Bickerstaff speaking
at a local community event." 
 
Bruce Bickerstaff, a Greater Grove Hall Main Streets board member, speaks at a community
meeting called "Reclaiming Roxbury" which resulted in a report of which the table of contents is
below. If anyone wants a copy of the report, they should contact:

Councillor Tito Jackson, D7 | City of Boston 617.635.3510

The four working groups will meet on January 28th to develop strategies for organizing residents, build
a governance structure, identify standards for development and process design, and disseminate
information to the entire Roxbury community. On February 25th, Reclaim Roxbury will hold another
community-wide meeting to discuss progress made. If after reading the report you are interested in
joining one of these groups, please let me know.

TABLE OF CONTENTS
I. RECLAIM ROXBURY: SUMMARY OF PROGRESS THUS FAR..............................  2
II. WORKING GROUP STRATEGY SUMMARIES.....................................................  5
ORGANIZING STRATEGY.......................................................................................  6
GOVERNANCE AND DECISION-MAKING
STRUCTURE.........................................................................................................  9
STANDARDS AND INTENTIONAL PROCESS
DESIGN.................................................................................................................12

RECLAIM ROXBURY SUMMARY REPORT
December 2015
Meeting Summaries and Notes
SUMMARY OF 1ST COMMUNITY MEETING (NOVEMBER 5, 2015) ........................... 1
SUMMARY OF WORKING GROUP MEETING (NOVEMBER 19, 2015)........................ 4
SUMMARY OF 2ND COMMUNITY MEETING (DECEMBER 3, 2015)...........................  8
SMALL GROUP NOTES FROM DECEMBER 3RD MEETING .................................... 10

READ ARTICLE HERE 

"Ed Gaskin, Executive Director of Greater Grove Hall Main Streets, was
quoted in the Bay State Banner."  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnh9a73zzLFng31nqFekwP5mnbjei_YR9iR7VZMQ7eQh1nXEHGi7SnjKs-gjQu2htoCf1EN2OhcD0hMxb7sClFgs3d3zmXORKR2FXZcggnDNiqs3oSx0loVCvyLAdoEjoTKhJbW6VtrndLAfhE43E60jFLh85Io6lhU&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhlT3qWSFaDJIn_An5VOELhl3l06Av2sgj_K0g_KHzL6As8xF-J8Jat7aI5ueYyYcQn6gj3YMBTT-p1MAjaupY00tKbKVXlqsdOJpcByPKRIoshdXEq2s3iK_Fpv2gj3iKS2O-gvYEJo-nQ8cadIAmG6ok2d6HCuDSEZo5kXh2hoOBs6brnLGwEOplSeuSZirggfQb_42qyvw=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhxsiMRhHBN5qdt-9tQd9FWdeaVw8p1gvcOkUOdfm8vvGr_Bd6CDQ9NHgUrJ7qKQLBbMa_DrD5a8LCeKJqomzzrbOTscEiZehHUwyvJkGx2O8sLCkeb-Iw5S41EO4yKy0NIDQAgArv_C6-u9mRTTDmB_nrp2lsKaXXB1QKmdmm9NZ2WLNXTZ3i3M08Sdi936YT&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ITNAI7GX7iCMFXnGcauoSXuuswtOpkPgIuYXTOI7JW6zq8OjuONs33qXk9FL3h5OYRzRzPsrkrYYY1umaMbfKg5RETRXTkpCW08frfTjV3exK--_L2FAju8ScbXgXKGxgY9Fu51iUjUfChAGJsar2PX2IOE1F79z3DSr-wxrqFS4rlx2xXA6RaePpAyXMUQTXhQEql3mvpFXpK9UyHX0vFjOr3MyEzTEm1yCR7e1U0B&c=&ch=


READ ARTICLE HERE 

"Members of the Greater Grove Hall Main Streets board at the Museum of the
National Center of African American Artists reception."

From left to right, new board member Pamella
Gonclaves, Hakim Raquib, one of two
photographers whose work was on display, the
other being Tony Irving who is not pictured, Sister
Virginia Morrison, Karenlynn Bunch, Robert Hector,
Bertram Alleyne and Executive Director Ed
Gaskin.

Not pictured, board member Lynda Blake who was
also at the reception.  

About the Exhibit:
The Museum of the National Center of Afro-American Artists in partnership with the Grove Hall
Neighborhood Development Corporation, Greater Grove Hall Main Streets, Earthos Institute, Dudley
Square Main Streets, and the Mother Caroline Academy, is pleased to present Roxbury: A
Heritage Explored  featuring photographs by Hakim Raquib and Tony Irving. The exhibition will be
on display Tuesdays-Sundays, 1-5 pm, through March 31, 2016, at 300 Walnut Avenue, Roxbury,
MA. 

Roxbury: A Heritage Explored  offers a visual snapshot of some of Roxbury's most iconic sites
recalling its architectural, social and political history from colonial times to the present. The exhibition
is part of an ongoing, participatory process of developing the Roxbury Memory Heritage Trail and
Public Art Corridor. Read More

More Information about the Trail Initiative
 About Museum of National Center for Afro American Artists

Museum of the National Center of Afro-American Artists, 300 Walnut Avenue Boston, MA 02119 
Openings are free to the public and all are invited.

 
NEWS FEEDS:

 

Mayor Marty Walsh at Holiday Tree
Lighting  
 
Mayor Marty Walsh stopped by the Grove Hall Library for
a brief Holiday Tree lighting. He was presented with an
ornament for his tree made by some kids who participated
in an art activity to make holiday ornaments. The mayor
would leave the library and tour the Grove Hall business

district as part of his plan to promote shopping local. projectrightinc.org 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhNeZyGRhclu5kWGid-XhMC4LHsKss3dU_CRM2tbFwxNZPJRLhGwRZuMS56eW_Uf5EUJFITKzcYD3iMJuPFbnJAnMSbSiDwLukVbID9WrAnhp17rzoEWAdppNyP6RKx2s8SRhRJWbm5MrML0qplNWlAm4LBO_Ib785aeJ7YslI-alyaHTeUoovBErwhiPCzHAvhNvP68WiwL0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhlfdx_tJnyStliCP-HWTEEYsGADW1Sj2WF2Il2cM15PJFZ_dcGUz5IPtDAxMlFgDB6RI_DDK754qODxHePxvCGLYBwXyemUBSKjxjOudg51bpb1tEKFgYKtcbK-jNlavkXA7tPLHcgC0YAtt3TV9FM3y71Rqe1LBcYekzeqy33AZkczfBaIg6bQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnh1dqBkVDs_08u-9vtBxSy4zH5wFq6zArx3u0hsMq7vtAhOPB6OUKAAskLGhVzPek2ReUnYvfzvySXnDOblS0jxZUZSyUGx4rMo2hfO3pLgI9anwBosT9Tje1OSr_RqUhnkMiOHuCjU_fLTlZtIiEk2RR9lqAAwxF1&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhxCf0hlMMddwcoexY98N7FsvOlL8k70SUoKik49UKjJtSUPfITmXRjmp2-PqV06cUlCtQkr2YPbIyYBF8m2p0Jy1cHl9OmSKO&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4BIXLnRTwDnhqG1CnMaz72L5DdaSrpnfkVmD9d02-oAHhMQD7IXAHaOM3Ks-sMG2t7gjjieCgmY6HqM8gfFkjSKo4qkpNEAcy7HlxPqeDGZQJUH025jbCmk=&c=&ch=


Executive Director Ed Gaskin &
Board Member Karen Bunch met
with Sheila Dillion...
to discuss development in the Greater Grove Hall area
specifically, empty lots, and buildings along Blue Hill
Avenue, Warren St. Washington St. and Geneva Ave were
discussed. 

 
The goal of the meeting was to discuss what Greater Grove Hall Main Streets and the City of Boston
could do to influence economic development in the area.  
VIEW POWERPOINT HERE 

More Hubway Stations Proposed
The Barr Foundation is looking to sponsor the placement of
two more Hubway stations in the Grove Hall area. We are
looking to place one near Flames restaurant by the Pocket
Park. The other proposed site for the Hubway station would
be the Four/Corners, rail stop. 

Louis Elisa Meets With Sister
Virginia Morrison...
of the Grove Hall NDC and board member of Greater
Grove Hall Main Streets along with Harold Raymond and
H.M. Karriem van Leesten IV to discuss potential
development on the Prince Hall Masonic Lodge site.  

Community Was Overwhelmingly
Opposed
Community Residents participate in a hearing concerning
a liquor store's interest in moving into the community. The
community was overwhelmingly opposed. 

Former State Representative
Dianne Wilkerson...
voices her objection to a proposed liquor store moving into
Grove Hall. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ITNAI7GX7iCTYkflrPX7CCPvMeVFapOwUdNiSABRwxWYx0YAydVDFRaAHygI9NnWlFUoAbxPQ8NShrDff5_bgfzsJ7Soh2nlCr9Po4TrvnfX_H3R4Ur4FfRrioL3oh223V3ZHHgQ7oCXyd5lsxXopawv728QUn4A3dVvdZhWJ6jJVdbA-PmuZ4aukn-s3MNaw==&c=&ch=


Give us a call today!

Boston's BRT Study Group in
Meeting 

The Bus Rapid Transit, or BRT Study Group, meeting at
the Bar Foundation to discuss next steps. Greater Grove
Hall Main Streets is part of the Group.

Boston's BRT Study Group in
Mexico

Greater Grove Hall Main Streets
320B Blue Hill Avenue
Dorchester, MA 02121

617.442.2560

Want to know what's going on in Greater Grove
Hall? Visit us at

www.greatergrovehall.org/calendar

STAY CONNECTED

      

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4DwpCqKtGHpkOztpVNbZ6PJPpfh3IFQuktkvBawrPt1rfynBVdMj5B_ecXwGlzMlWClwYuQfOX9Zpny1sktFQS4JkotqlrYyabsYiAWd4sxtVsDZPcYP9v5bzb4q4d7H9Pb0iUm0p2y5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ObolpVIOSqtC36LJRp5NeNeUSFAKAXFZE-uOFZibrE93e3P0yePxkKh-7WuoTL6MDGDQ5gvNkefB9FIuMyn1m4SPLdtV9MjqPO5kfrXONuqjoJ6fNFt5Kocu1kJ6WfhJvA_p042JR9r2xazjBhrgH8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ObolpVIOSqt8qN7-7Cc1hfIRxoSEtdVtDk8m1IRnxlFxrYGIROCX4dfYM5yJyCEDmpOFeGZMyVTHCc7xeMkIrOQTJUBfuMfFtHV5pJG3FrO04no8d7WsM0an2bS290fjT8c4hk14WOa&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ObolpVIOSqtc0vkrd5m3wu0pfxQLi7CyhqNiTmPuEuT9OmMTDBO8e2RxZKOk7icUNnZM7bO937JMuUd-tqVkAq4uSAXSThu59eD3kgzfFvW_BUn9yW55Zt8r2mCnccpmgwCrluGtRyiNcJhQs470lI=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001G9X3-ddQAodFTxaR7yYke5GMqZFokmzg0f4G2vZJlcbUZ9myV1xL4ObolpVIOSqte6-891e4ngg70OPfNUTS1oEKio3rYOFfFUqHGltNJIgIn7Q91-PRCbU6ilMKdpzeQ3GymnU9BnPXOuaHuvHNz4zM4OBV5hHfSRsYspsy-960sY6avrxwIjrB68wDpORyOmdSLM9aO6_ohrNsa4enBg==&c=&ch=

